
 
 
 
 

ALEXANDER HOSEA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 

 

2nd November 2016 
 

 

Jet Class Parents’ Evening 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you are aware, last term, I had to cancel my parents’ evening due to family circumstances.  
 
I have now arranged for parents’ evening on the afternoon of Wednesday 16th November 
between 12:30pm and 4:00pm. 
 
You will have the opportunity to look through your child’s books and have your 10 minute 
parents’ evening session as per usual. 
 
You will be able to re-book online for your time as you did before half term and will be sent a link 
for this early next week. Please note, that this parents’ evening will only be open for parents who 
have not already seen Mrs Cleverley. 
 
If you have any problems, please don’t hesitate to speak with myself or Mrs Cleverley in school 
or send me an email. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Miss Pursey  
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